
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

April 7th, 2022 

 

 

VMI donates EUR 160,000 to support the Ukrainian refugees   

 

In a special fundraising action, VMI and its employees have collectively 

donated EUR 160,000 to “Giro 555”, which is the Dutch part of the global 

Emergency Appeals Alliance. The donation will be used to provide practical 

support to the Ukrainian people and those affected by the conflict.  

 

The fundraising is part of the contribution that VMI has made globally to provide help to the 

refugees. Particularly, VMI Poland has actively been involved in giving food and shelter. 

 

During a small ceremony held in the headquarters of VMI in Holland, Michael Oosterhuis of 

the Works Council handed over a cheque representing the amount to Harm Voortman, CEO 

of the VMI Group.  

 

Harm Voortman: “We are very proud of the efforts of the VMI family to support the refugees 

in this unprecedented crisis. We sincerely hope that our contribution to the Emergency 

Appeals Alliance will directly help the Ukrainian people. Our thoughts go out to all the people 

affected in the area.” 
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About VMI 
 
VMI is a leading producer of innovative manufacturing solutions and offers global technical 
support from 10 facilities on four continents. VMI employs more than 1600 people around the 
world. To learn more about VMI Group, please visit www.vmi-group.com. VMI is a wholly 
owned subsidiary of TKH Group N.V. (NYSE Euronext Amsterdam, www.tkhgroup.com). 
 

http://www.vmi-group.com/

